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Notes from the Office of the President 

From Your President DFW BassMasters  
Well our 1st tournament for2018 is in the books. I am glad we won’t be fishing 
that lake again. I don’t know how everyone feels about slot lakes but for me I 
don’t like them.  You usually end up fishing for all little fish or big ones you 
miss out on a lot of quality size fish .Congratulations to all the winners. The 
team of James Bailey & Jon Gilmore are continuing their winning ways. Can anybody stop these guy’s . 
Next up Lake Palestine hope to see you there. JD Later 
 

Up Next:  
Club Tournament at Palestine on Feb 17 at Campgrounds First cast 7:00 and last cast  3:30pm 
 

Membership:  
We already have 19 members for 2018 and 4 TBF Federation members.  We are 
really needing 2 more TBF members as soon as possible! 
 

Treasury:  
Our current treasury balance is $550.32 
 
TBF Federation: 
We need 2 more TBF members. State Qualifier in SE Texas and the National Semi
-Final in South Texas at Conroe which we have 2 spots guaranteed 
 
Calcutta: 
The current $88 is still going.  Get in it while you 
can 
 
Big Bass of the year 2018: Jon Gilmore 5.99 


